

## **Andrew Little**Leader of the Opposition



30 May 2017

Natasha Maynard Secretary Oz Kiwi Association Inc Secretary@ozkiwi2001.org

Dear Natasha

Thanks for your emails.

We are very concerned about Australia's new citizenship rules and the fact that the New Zealand Government wasn't informed of the changes before they were announced.

As you know, Labour has long been standing up for Kiwis living in Australia. The relationship between New Zealand and Australia needs to be genuinely reciprocal and I'm committed to working with our Australian counterparts to make sure the ANZAC tradition of equality and respect is both strengthened and built upon for our mutual benefit.

Kiwis like you who live in Australia should have exactly the same rights as Australians have living here irrespective of when you arrived in the country and we'll continue to push for this when we become Government.

Thanks for writing.

Best wishes

Andrew Little

eader of the Opposition







